Bidwill Events
Term 4 Week 10B: December 7 to 11, 2015
Firstly, I would like to thank and congratulate everyone who was involved in Presentation Night last Tuesday night. It was a really exciting event. Staff and students worked hard to make it all happen and students and parents joined in the celebration respectfully and enthusiastically. We really appreciate the level of support and encouragement from everyone and it was a fitting way to celebrate the conclusion to another big year.
As this is the last Bidwill Events of the year I will take this opportunity to wish everybody well for the festive and holiday season. We are running normal classes for the rest of this week and handing reports out to Year 7 to 9 students in meetings on Thursday. The canteen is closed next week and only unstructured activities will be in operation as we get ready to close down on Wednesday.

We are certainly looking forward to the break but also to another exciting year of learning and adventure in 2016. I have included below the dates for when each year group starts up again in 2016.
Best wishes for a great week and holiday period,
Mr M. Burnard
Principal
UP-COMING EVENTS
This week
· Year 10 Graduation – Monday December 7

· Year 11 Clovelly Beach excursion – Tuesday December 8

· Year 10 Formal – Wednesday December 9

· Year 7 Welfare Day – Thursday December 10

· Year 7 to 9 reports distributed Thursday December 10

· Maths Jamberoo excursion – Friday December 11
Next Week

· Term 4 last day – Wednesday December 16
Further Ahead – Next Year, 2016
· 27 January, Wednesday – Staff return and office open

· 28 January, Thursday – first day for Years 7, 11 & 12

· 29 January, Friday – first day for Years 8, 9 and 10
